
SB 1087 will only increase the conflicts between legitimate agricultural activities and
non-farm uses like this one. What the heck is a “farm café”? It’s a restaurant on a farm. 

Real farmers use noisy equipment, kick up dust, and may at times spray chemicals. The
conflicts created by this bill would ultimately make it harder for real farms to operate. 

Please vote no on SB 1087, yet another piece of special legislation to benefit the few at
the expense of the many.

Jeffrey L. Kleinman
Portland, Oregon


